## LISKEARD AREA MEMORY CAFÉ



18/10/2024

Liskeard Area Memory Café would like to thank the Town Council for their very generous grant of £500 towards the cost of the Christmas Concert in December.

Invitations have been sent out and we are hoping you will be able to join us to begin the Christmas Festivities. This has been a great success the previous two years bringing together the local Memory Cafés and Local Groups. It is a good way of showing the wider community what we do to support people in need of help, advice and companionship.

We hope to see you there.

Sally Mollard - Secretary







Meetings held on the FIRST Friday of every month 2.15pm – 4.15pm in the Public Hall, 3 – 5 West Street Liskeard PL14 3BW

Contact:- Sally 07716787575 email. liskeardmc@gmail.com